
EARN $20
by Participating in a Research Study

in Human-Robot Interaction

Details:
The Responsible Autonomy and Intelligent Systems Ethics (RAISE) Lab from the McGill University Department of Electrical 
and Computer Engineering is offering $20 to recruit participants for a human-robot interaction study. The goal of the study 
is to investigate the experiences and perceptions of customers when interacting with robots in a retail setting.

During this study, you will be tasked with picking up items on a shopping list while a robotic shopping assistant helps you 
with your task. Your interactions with the robot will be observed and notes will be taken. After the completion of the 
shopping list task, you will be asked to complete a questionnaire. Finally, a short exit interview will be administered, which 
will be audio recorded for the purpose of transcription after the study.

Participation in this study will take approximately 45 minutes and will be conducted in the Retail Innovation Lab at McGill. In 
appreciation of your time, you will receive a remuneration of $20 in cash.

To participate, you must be 18 years of age or older, be able to walk around a store for approximately 15 minutes, be able 
to communicate clearly in English, and have not been a customer at the Couche-Tard in the Bronfman Building. This study 
has been reviewed and approved by the McGill University Research Ethics Board (REB) Office.

Summary:
• Earn $20 for a single 45-minute session

• Study involves interacting with a robot 
and then answering some questions

• Must be at least 18 years old and able 
to communicate in English

• Must be able to walk around the store 
for 15 minutes and have not previously 
shopped at the Couche-Tard in the 
Bronfman Building

• Study is held on McGill campus

• To sign up, contact Dr. Christopher Yee 
Wong (christopher.wong3@mcgill.ca)
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If you would like to sign up for this research study, please contact Dr. Christopher Yee Wong 
(christopher.wong3@mcgill.ca). If you have any further questions about the study, please contact Dr. 
Christopher Yee Wong (christopher.wong3@mcgill.ca) or Prof. AJung Moon (ajung.moon@mcgill.ca).

Fig. 1 – Robot shopping assistant
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